
 
 

 

January 4, 2024 
 
Mayor Gerald Aalbers 
City of Lloydminster 
4420 50th Avenue 
Lloydminster, AB  
T9V 0W2 
 
Dear Mayor Aalbers: 
 
 
Following discussion, the Library Board forwards to you a request for Brittany Murphy to be granted 
one additional three-year term to the City of Lloydminster Library Board ending December 31, 2027. 
 
  Brittany Murphy 
   
   
  
   
     

 
Upon council approval, please provide email confirmation to  

Should you require any addition information, please contact Kristine Knourek 
( ) or myself at your convenience. 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Cheryl Sikora, MLIS 
 
Secretary to the Board 
Lloydminster Public Library 

 


